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November 30, 2015 

Our WILPF delegation has landed in Paris. It is time for the UN Conference on Climate 

Change (COP21), which is taking place in Paris from today and until the 11 December. 

The conference is a serious opportunity for countries to meet, discuss, and reach 

an international agreement about global warming. And it is an opportunity for climate 

activists to meet and raise our voices and concerns. 

 

As usual our delegation consists of women from all over the globe. The delegation will host 

two workshops at the People’s Climate Summit and they also have an information booth at 

the Global Village of Alternatives. 

The two workshops take place on 6 December and are titled “Nuclear Energy Doesn’t Save 

the Climate” and “Women Facing Climate Change”. The information booth is at the Global 

Village of Alternatives in AREA 10. 

Please find all details on our COP21 webpage. 

http://unfccc.int/meetings/paris_nov_2015/meeting/8926.php
http://unfccc.int/meetings/paris_nov_2015/meeting/8926.php
http://wilpf.org/cop21/
http://wilpf.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/11/Blog-photo_716x400.png


ARE YOU A WILPFER OR SUPPORTING OUR COP21 EVENTS? 

Then download the Facebook Cover Photo below and upload it on your Facebook! 

 

 

http://wilpf.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/11/COP21-FB-Cover.png

